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June 4, 2018

GR 2 & 3 FTELD DAY REMINDER - JUNE 6™ / RAINDATE JUNE 7™

Dear Parents / Guardians:

In preparation for our upcoming Field Day, we are asking each child to bring in a beach towel to sit
on outside. Each grade level will still be split into two teams, a blue team and a gold team. Each
team will be on their own /fong side of the field. In addition, our class parents and assistants will
help with the Field Day activities.

We recommend that you send a container of cold drinks with your child (Gatorade, juice, or water).
Please do not send bottles or cans of soda. Parents / Guardians are invited and welcome.

REMINDER - Please enter through the field (12™ Street).
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